City Attorney’s Communication #2020-362
January 13, 2019

TO: Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Town Hall Meeting and Music on the Esplanade Event

As requested, attached please find the following Resolution addressing the above-referenced
matter:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY
OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND
AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATION OF A NOT TO
EXCEED AMOUNT OF FIVE HUNDRED DOLLARS ($500.00)
FOR VICE MAYOR MOSS TO SUPPORT HIS TOWN HALL
MEETING EVENT ENCOURAGING VOTER REGISTRATION
AND PARTICIPATION IN THE 2020 CENSUS; AND
APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATION
OF A NOT TO EXCEED AMOUNT OF FOUR THOUSAND
DOLLARS (54,000.00) FOR AN EVENT FEATURING MUSIC,
REFRESHMENTS AND HEALTH SCREENING ACTIVITIES
FOR RESIDENTS SPONSORED BY VICE MAYOR MOSS;
PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

ARK B\BERMAN
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